
 

 

 

 

LCN Weekly News 
This Sunday’s schedule:  

9:00 Bible Study led by Roger Thompson/meets in the 

modular  

10:15 Worship and Praise service 

Alabaster Sunday!! 

**************************************************** 



 

 

 

Alabaster is one of NMI’s Five Areas of Impact. Alabaster 

offerings are used across the six world regions to help fund 

projects that make it possible for people to have places to 

worship, heal, and learn. 100% of Alabaster funds received 

are used for Alabaster projects, and this is possible because 

the World Evangelism Fund covers the administrative 

expenses of Alabaster.  

Alabaster Sunday is this Sunday, September 

25th.  Thank you for your generous support of 

Alabaster! 
 

 

 

Note:  If you do not receive Rebecca Krupp’s  

newsletter by email please notify the 

Church office and she will gladly add you to 

her mailing list! 



 

 

 

 

Prayer needs… 
- Judy Gingrich and the family of Sally Perry- Sally passed away on 
Tuesday, 9-20.  This was Judy Gingrich’s sister.  Please pray for the family 
as they go through the days ahead.   

- Zoe Martinez is HOME after 32 days at CHOP!  Praising the Lord for 
answered prayers. Continue to pray for the Martinez family and Zoe.   

- Ruth Castillo- Pray for Ruth as she continues the process of treatment 

for her cancer.  

- Tom/Beverly Cahill- Tom’s cancer has returned and he and Bev need 
our continued prayers.       

- Bill and Alice Bowie- Bill is in ill health and both he and Alice could use 

our prayers and encouragement.  

-Merv and Pam King are both still in need of prayer.  

- Pastor Ethan at MVNU.   

- Rebecca Krupp as she ministers in PNG.  

- Our fellow Nazarenes in the Ukraine. 

- Leon and Audrey Buckwalter- the selling of their home in Mexico.  

- Shut-ins who are unable to attend church.  

 

 



Send a card … Below is a list of names and addresses of 
people that may need cards of encouragement. 
 

 

 

 

Bill and Alice Bowie 

1021 Stillwood Circle 

Lititz, PA 17543 

 

Tom and Beverly Cahill 

142 Partridge Drive 

Ephrata, PA 17522 

 

Ruth Castillo 

72 Foul Court 

Lancaster, PA 17602 

 

Ethan Hambrick 

800 Martinsburg Rd.  

MVNU Box # H-2410 

Mount Vernon, OH 43050-9509 

 
Beverly (Bev) Curley 

The Long Community at Highland 

600 East Roseville Road 

Lancaster, PA 17601 

 

Linda Desapio 

383B New Bedford Lane 

Monroe Township, NJ 08831 

 

Fran Finefrock 

97 Black Oak Drive 

Lancaster, PA 17602 

 

William Harris 

Rose City Rehabilitation Center 

425 North Duke Street #4905 

Lancaster, PA 17602 

Walt Herring 

Calvary Homes Fellowship 

502 Elizabeth Drive 

Lancaster, PA 17601 

 

Bill/Patsy Kloppenburg 

615 Frost Lane  

Lancaster, PA 17601 

 

REBECCA KRUPP 

P.O. BOX 456 

MOUNT HAGEN, WHP, 281 

PAPUA NEW GUINEA  

Some tips for mailing internationally from the 

USPS: 

- Don't abbreviate country names (except the 

USA) 

- Go to Post Office and say you want to mail a 

card to Papua New Guinea. If it is a standard 

size/weight, an international stamp should 

now cost about  $1.40. 

Doris Noe 

Calvary Homes Fellowship 

502 Elizabeth Drive 

Lancaster, PA 17601 

 

Chuck & Joann Ream 

129 Greenbrier Circle 

Lancaster, PA 17603 

 

Shirley Shank     

6 Refton Road 

Willow Street, PA 17584   

 

Mary Vitatoe 

1915 Blue Ridge Drive 

Lancaster, PA 17603  



Men’s prayer breakfast: Each second 
Saturday of the month at 8:00-9:30 
AM. All men are welcome! The next 
meeting date is Saturday, October 8th. 
Contact John Aulthouse with any 
questions. Invite a friend!  

                                          

 

Ladies luncheon potluck: 

Each second Saturday of 

the month from 10:30 AM-Noon.  All women are 

welcome.  NOTE: Due to the Women’s Conference in 

October, there will not be a Lady’s meeting in the 

month of October.  The next meeting date is Saturday, 

November 12th.  Invite a friend!  See Lavina Adams 

with any questions.   

 

 

 

 

 

Each Wednesday night from 6:30-8 at the church. 

Grades 5 -12.  See Patty Gentry with any 

questions. 



 

 

 

 

 

     

 
September Schedule 

25: Children's church and toddler room available. 

 
  

In the past 7 days, we have 

reached  320 people through 

Facebook and had 345 post 

engagements. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Believe it or not… Operation Christmas Child will be in full swing 

soon!  The collection date is mid-November.  Be watching for more 

information!! 



     

Thank you for your faithful giving and 

attendance 

  

  

  

 September 18  General  $2590.00 

   Faith Promise $  275.00 

   Total   $2885.00 

 

 September 11  General   $3362.00 

   Faith Promise $  145.00 

   Special Offering $  100.00 

   Total    $3607.00 

      

        4 Week Average                   General             $4044.88 

Faith Promise  $  248.75   

Total     $4293.63 

 

       Needed for Budget   General   $3,569.78  

Faith Promise $   208.75 

    Totals   $3,778.53 

 

*A “Special Offering”  is anything given towards a specific ministry, 

person, or need.  For example, “Front Step Ministries,” “Sunday Breakfast 

Mission,” “Ukraine”, “Teens” etc.     

 



 

Thanks to those who stepped up to help with the lawn care!  We 

appreciate your help with this service. If you would like to learn how 

to help in this area,  contact the church office. 

Thanks to all who have volunteered!   

Lawn Mowing sign ups 

 

September 5 Heather Burket 

September 12 Nathan Ressler 

September 19 Buddy/Patty Gentry 

September 26 Bruce Ratliff 

 

October 3 ____________________________________ 

October 10____________________________________ 

October 17____________________________________ 

October 24____________________________________ 

October 31 Buddy & Patty Gentry 

 

 
This week’s offering counters: 

 

Tom & Peggy Wengerd 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
25 Michael Sensenig 

29 Tahlia Heil 

 
 
 
Birthdays and Anniversaries 

 
2 Ken Baker 
3 Jay Beiler 
 Tajrae Folk 
4 Buddy Gentry “Lil Bud” 

   Marriah Spade 

7 Malachi Beiler 
8 Sharon Beiler 
        Jeanette Folk 

10  Milo Kindon 
12  Jason & Heather Burket 
15  Lavina Adams 
26 Lincoln & Sue Bonawitz 
28  Olivia Beiler 
29  Tom Wengerd 
31  Zooey Ratliff 

 
 



 
Teens -  from Pastor Ethan 

 

Youth Group:  Wednesday nights from 6:30 to 8:00! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hey Church, the teens have begun a new lesson series. We are 

looking at miracles, not in the New Testament, but in Old 
Testament. We pray that your teens will join us for a great 

time diving into the miracles God performed for His people in 
the Old Testament. 

 

Winter Retreat 2023!- January 6th-8th. If your teen is interested 

in going, please let me know as cabin size will be determined by 

interest at this point.  This will be a district “zone” retreat with 

Gracepoint Church of the Nazarene.  

 

If you have any questions, comments, or suggestions, please 

feel free to reach out to Pastor Ethan or Patty Gentry. 



Ladies, our Women’s conference is fast approaching!  

The dates are October 14th and 15th.  This is a sold-out 

event.  If you signed up, your tickets have already 

been purchased.  If you would like to have your 

ticket in hand, see Vivian Justice.  Otherwise, they 

are stored in safe keeping and will be given to you at 

the conference. Be watching your email for updated 

information from the conference! 

 

DID YOU KNOW you can use VENMO to 

give to the church?  You may pay your 

tithe, faith promise pledge, a fundraiser, 

or give to the church for any other 

reason. Just go to your VENMO account, 

look for our church logo and name and 

give electronically! This is a great and convenient way to give 

to the church.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know… pastor Mark leads an early morning bible study on our church 

Facebook page?  Join him Monday – Friday at 7 AM on how to “Pray the 

Scriptures”.   

 

 

 

 



You are invited to participate in a 

great day of equipping.  

MOMENTUM 

Becoming a Disciple-Maker 

 

Discipleship Event Details from Frank Short: 

Just as a successful road trip requires three components: a 

driver, a vehicle, and a map, any successful discipleship journey 

requires three components: an intentional leader, a relational 

environment, and a reproducible process. 

I would like to extend a personal invitation to you, your staff, your leaders, as well as anyone from your 

congregation who possess a heart for discipleship to join me on Saturday, October 29th from 9 AM – 3 PM 

for an INTENTIONAL, RELATIONAL, REPRODUCIBLE Discipleship Training Experience! We will begin and 

close the day in worship - led by the Lansdale Team.  Our facilitators for this experience will be Pastor Kris 

Beckert from Table Life Church in New Cumberland and Myself (Pastor Frank Short from New Holland). 

This will be an interactive experience with 5 hours of hands-on training! 

Included will be: 

• A great BBQ Lunch 

• “Bud & Frank” episodes 

• Resources to initiate or integrate into your current discipleship process 

Register Now! Limited Availability! 

Early Bird Registration ends on Oct 1st  Cost $40 

Full registration is $50  
https://philanaz.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/1405053 

 

If you are interested in attending, please see Pastor 

Mark soon! 

 

 

https://philanaz.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/1405053

